A' SHARQIYAH UNIVERSITY

Dear Colleagues,
| hope this email finds you well.

We are pleased to share some inspiring news regarding
our ongoing efforts to enhance the prominence and
significance of our research. Recently, several Arabic
research papers authored by ASU researchers have been
successfully indexed in Scopus, showcasing the high
caliber of our academic contributions. We would like to
take this opportunity to thank Dr. Ayman Ismaeil, Dr.
Sharif Al Soudi, Dr. Jokah Al Sawafi, and Dr. Amjad Joma
for showing that having Arabic papers indexed in Scopus
is achievable. Their dedication and scholarly excellence
serve as a testament to the potential of publishing in
prestigious databases, regardless of the language of
publication.

The indexing of Arabic research arficles in Scopusis a
majaor milestone. Therefore, we strongly encourage all
our academics to consider submitting their Arabic
research articles to such databases. This ensures the
waork receives the recognition and credits it deserves. It is
also considered a calculated move towards fulfilling the
university's mission of fostering a robust research
environment and promoting its excellency on an
international level.
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